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CITY OF SACRAMENTO 

DEPARTMENT OF ENGINEERING 
915 I STREET 	 SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 

CITY HALL ROOM 207 	 TELEPHONE (916) 449-5261 

City Council 
Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session: 

R. H. PARKER 

CITY ENGINEER 

J. F. VAROZZA 

ASSISTANT CITY ENGINEER 

SUBJECT: Approval of Plans and Specifications for llth Street to 
J Street to J-K Alley 

SUMMARY:  

Attached is a report to the Budget and Finance Committee recommending that staff be 
directed to forward plans and specifications for 11th Street to J Street to J-K 
Alley to the City Council for approval. The Budget and Finance Committee approved 
staff's recommendation at their March 2, 1982 meeting. 

RECOMMENDATION:  

It is recommended that the plans and specifications be approved and that bids be 
received on March 23, 1982. 

Recommendation Approved: 
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CITY OF SACRAMENTO 
C) 

DEPARTMENT OF ENGINEERING 
915 I STREET 	 SACRAMENTO. CALIFORNIA 93814 

R. H. PARKER 

CITY ENGIAIEER 

CITY HALL ROOM 207 TELEPHONE (918) 449-5281 	 J. F. VAROZZA 

ASSISTANT CITY ENGINEER 

February 19, 1982 

Budget and Finance Committee 
Sacramento, California 

Honanable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Approval of Plans and Specifications for Improvements for llth 
Street Between J Street and J-K Alley 

SUMMARY:  

Plans and specifications for the subject project have been prepared and approval 
is recommended. 

BACKGROUND:  

The subject project is part of the Capital Improvement Program of the Sacramento 
Housing and Redevelopment Agency and agreements between the City and the Agency 
for the installation of the improvements have been executed. 

FINANCIAL:  

The project is not currently budgeted but the Agency has authorized expenditures 
for the project up to $240,000. It is proposed that funding be provided fran the 
Housing and Redevelopment Capital Iwimuvement Fund. A final budgetary recommenda-
tion will be made following receipt of bids. The engineer's construction estimate 
for the project is $215,275.00. 

RECOMMENDATION:  

It is recammended that the Budget and Finance Committee recommend to the full City 
'Council that the plans and specifications be approved and that this project be 
advertised for bids. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer 

  


